
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Europe – WCET Festival 

We are delighted to announce that Year 4 have secured a place at the Suffolk County 
Council WCET Festival at Trinity Park, Ipswich on Tuesday 24th June 2025.  
 
The WCET festival is an opportunity for schools, who have whole class music tuition, 
to get together to perform for each other and an audience.  
 
There will be a sharing concert for parents to listen to the children’s music. The 
sharing concert will commence at 2.00pm and audience members should please 
arrive no earlier than 1.40pm to avoid overcrowding. Tickets are available to 
purchase here. Tickets are on a first come first serve basis. 
 
To make the most of our day, we will be leaving at 8:30am and therefore ask all 

children to be dropped off at school by 8:20am to ensure a prompt departure. We will 

also be returning to school slightly later than the normal school day at approx. 3:45pm 

(traffic permitting). 

The children will need to be in their school uniform and must bring a packed lunch, 
drink and a suitable rucksack/bag to carry them in.  
 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/a8C2v23cQX to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip and, if required, order a Pick and Mix 

lunch. This is to reduce our paper waste by removing the need for reply slips.  

This trip is being partly funded by the school, however there remains a cost of £6.50 
each for the coach. This will be available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

  

Mrs Baker 

Headteacher 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/suffolk-county-music-service/t-rpvdrxz
https://forms.office.com/e/a8C2v23cQX

